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THE WATERTOWN ARSENAL REACTCR
CAPJR3

leaks in swimming rool reactors seem to be almost standard.
We unrerstand that the final solution for may reactors
has been rressure grouting. Zowever, this is 2sually a
fairly expensive process, so that everyooe first atlemols
to do a patch-up Job. This is axactly the stage ihat the

“ Watartown Arsemal oscole are going through right now. So
*ar, they have eliminated a large number of the bigger leaks,
and in our opinion the remaining leaks ars mcre of a nuisance
problem than a Zealth hazard,
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